
HES SPELLING BEE 2024 

HES 3rd, 4th & 5th grade students will be participating in the Class 

Spelling Bee the week of November 13th.  Class winners will advance to 

the school Spelling Bee which is Friday, December 8th at 1:00 p.m.  The 

school winner will advance to the RCSS Spelling Bee, which is Friday, 

January 5, 2024. 

Spelling Bee resources are located on HES website:  

https://www.rcboe.org/Page/16507.   

Please complete the form below and return it to Mrs. Enfinger by 

November 9th.   

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Spelling Bee Permission Form 

Child’s Name___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent or Guardian Name________________________________________________________ 

 

Teacher’s Name_______________________________________________________________ 

Please check one: 

_____My child has permission to participate in the Hephzibah Elementary Class Spelling Bee .  

Should he/she win, I also grant permission to participate in the School and County Spelling Bee.  

I further grant permission for my child to be audio and/or videotaped during the Spelling Bee. 

 

_____My child may not participate. 

 

https://www.rcboe.org/Page/16507

